
Proposed Northern Prison – Consultation 

Ms BADGER question to MINISTER for CORRECTIONS and REHABILITATION 

Your decision to scrap the proposed northern prison was welcomed by many in the 
Deloraine community. However, the neighbours of the detention site and the wider 
community still have some concerns about what the future of this location holds. Will 
you commit to genuine consultation with the neighbours of the Ashley site and the 
wider Deloraine community to ensure that the future use of the site has a social licence 
and will be of much greater benefit to the Meander Valley community than a correction 
facility? 


